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To the Joint Subcommittee: 

 

The Oregon Film Office is a valuable asset to our state. As a production accountant 

for films and television, I work directly with film commissions throughout the country 

and internationally. I can honestly saw the Oregon Film Office is the most efficient 

and effective film office I've encountered. They administer several programs essential 

to the media ecosystem in Oregon, including the production incentive programs, 

which attract considerable economic activity to our state. I support the proposed 

funding allocation to ensure the Oregon Film Office can continue to operate at their 

current level of excellence.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mike Neal 

 


